Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) has received the petition for declaratory statement from Mark Stuart of Emerald Coast Fire Door Inspections, on February 14, 2025The petition seeks the agency's opinion as to the applicability of NFPA 101, Section 7.2.1.15 as it applies to the petitioner.
Does every door in the building have to be inspected as a means of egress door or only those under NFPA 101, Section 7.2.1.15
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos: Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com
